22, FRIARY COURT,
ST. JAMES'S PALACE,
LONDON, SWIA 1BJ

27th November, 1990
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Princess Alexandra has asked me to thank you for
the welcome you kindly extended to her and Sir Angus when
they visited Pozuelo for the inauguration of the British
Council School.

Her Royal Highness is aware of how much support and
help you gave to the School in arranging the inauguration
and would like to thank you for this and say what a lovely
occasion it was and how delighted she was to travel a little
out of Madrid to visit Pozuelo. It is a wonderful setting
for the School and it was clear to her how delighted
everybody was that the School was no longer in central
Madrid.

In thanking you once more, Princess Alexandra and
Sir Angus send you and the people of Pozuelo their warmest

good wishes.
o Fcere],

Lady-in-Waiting

Ilmo Sr. D. Jose Martin Crespo.



